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Dr. Goodman receives Robert Wood Johnson grant 

Lynne D. Williams, medical school information 
June 29, 1989 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

One of six Health Policy Fellowships awarded nationally has gone to 

School of Medicine faculty member Dr. Philip Goodman by The Robert Wood 

Johnson Foundation. Dr. Goodman, who is an associate professor of internal 

medicine at the University of Nevada School of Medicine, will spend a year 

in Washington D.C., where he will be assigned to work in the offices of 

senators and representatives who are dealing with health matters. 

The Fellowships are awarded on a competitive basis to outstanding mid-

career professionals working in academic health settings. 
. 

The program is 

designed to prepare faculty members for leadership roles in health 

activities at all levels. 

Dr. Goodman is the nationally recognized authority on the technology 

assessment of computerized thermography, having written statistical 

standards that are used throughout the country. 
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